
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families and CommunityOSH Kids .We have had lots of fun and
excitment this  Week here at Teesdale CommunityOSH program.We have had lots of activities
and  opportunities for all children to go outside to play and communicate with others to learn

fundamental skills.We have been enjoying some of the halloween craft and activitys  this
passed week .With myself and Rhiannon even dressing up ourselves and the mud Brick building
for the occasion.The parents and the children alike got a real kick out of it .Looking forward to

a nice long weekend spent with family and firends .With Monday the 6th of November a
curriculum day.Hope everyone has a fantastic rest over  the long weekend.Yours sincerely

Stacey and Rhiannon
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